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From: Lisa Scarcia
To: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] August 31 Board of Supervisors Meeting
Date: Monday, August 30, 2021 11:50:30 AM

Dear San Diego County Board of Supervisors,
My name is Lisa and I live in San Marcos. I am asking you that you please vote “No” to Nathan Fletcher’s #19
Framework For The Future: “Declaring Health Misinformation a Public Health Crisis”. Public Servant Nathan
Fletcher’s comments on Instagram were very insulting to the people he works for. Telling his constituents that they
didn’t do their “F” ing research sounds like bully. I did do my research. I spend several hours everyday researching,
listening  to doctors and nurses, reading the CDC, and Vaccine websites, etc.
1- I do not consent to any mandate or coercion to being vaccinated regardless of FDA approval of a vaccine
currently still in trials.
2- I do not consent to government overreach and recommending businesses enforce vaccination or testing mandates
on employees.
3- I do not consent to attempts at limiting my first amendment rights of free speech.
4- I do not consent to any form of vaccine passports. 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely, Lisa Scarcia
Sent from my iPad
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From: Grace Meyers <flavorseeker@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 4:40 PM
To: Anderson, Joel <Joel.Anderson@sdcounty.ca.gov>; BOS, District1Community
<District1Community@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Lawson-Remer, Terra <Terra.Lawson-
Remer@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Fletcher, Nathan (BOS) <Nathan.Fletcher@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Desmond,
Jim <Jim.Desmond@sdcounty.ca.gov>; Potter, Andrew <Andrew.Potter@sdcounty.ca.gov>
Subject: [External] 8/31/21 BOS Ageda item #19
Importance: High

I strongly OPPOSE agenda item #19 and urge you to reconsider!!!  Every American Citizen
should be allowed to decide for themselves what information they deem viable and
informative. Who decides what is misinformation?! This proposal is in violation of the First
Amendment of the Consitution which prevents the government from making laws that
regulate or abridge the freedom of speech, the freedom of of the press, the freedom of
assembly, or the right to petition the government for redress of grievances. This is an over
reach of your duties to the citizens of San Diego County who you seem to forget you work
for!!! It is time for you to stop!!!  This is still America no matter how hard you try to the
contrary!!! We the people will not allow for this. My health and the health of my family is for
myself and our family to decide. NOT politicians or any other agency. That is FREEDOM.

Shame on all of you for even considering and proposing this!!!

Grace


